Ibstone CE School Newsletter

Ibstone, High Wycombe, Bucks, HP14 3XZ Telephone: 01491 638281 Email: office@ibstone.bucks.sch.uk www.ibstoneschool.org.uk Headteacher: Mrs Louise Long

Issue 37 – Friday 14th July 2017

Dear Families,

It has been a very busy but productive week! On Tuesday we welcomed Isaac the Shetland pony to school with Mrs Tilbury. We enjoyed finding out about Isaac and the role of horses through the years! The children had lots of opportunities to ask questions about Isaac and how to look after him.













They enjoyed stroking him and leading him around the playground. As Woodland Class had been learning about fractions, Isaac allowed the children to plait his mane using their knowledge of thirds. Everyone enjoyed painting their hands and giving Isaac a special pat! A huge thank you to Mrs Tilbury for bringing Isaac to see us, we are looking forward to him coming back in the new term to help us learn a little bit more!

On Thursday, we all enjoyed our school trip to Warwick Castle, please see the photo highlights below:















Thank you to all those who were able to attend the whole school meeting on Tuesday evening. I hope you found it useful and

Other Information and Reminders

Rolling Drop Off

This will start on Monday, initially we are going to cone off the area in front of the school so that there is a clear run up to the drop off point. Please make sure your child is sitting on the correct side for drop off as this will make it run more smoothly. Thank you for your support.

End of Year Service

We are looking forward to welcoming you all to the End of Year Service, this will be held at St Nicholas Church at 1pm. Reverend Linda will be taking the service and the children have all been working hard to learn some special songs they would like to share with you.

School Reports

These will be sent home on Monday afternoon, please take the time to read them, we are all very proud of your children! Please sign and return the parent response form by Friday 21st July.

Parent Survey

This should have come home in book bags today. Your opinion is important to us, please complete the survey and return it to us by Wednesday 19th July.

Karate Forms

Please make sure these are returned to the school office by Thursday 20th July.

Dress Up Day

Don't forget that we are having a celebration day on Thursday 20th July, all children and staff are welcome to come dressed up

Have a wonderful weekend,

Louise Long Headteacher

Headteacher's Awards



Worship Leader's Values Awards



Dates
New dates will be shown in bold.

Date	Occasion	Who?
July 2017		
Thursday 20 th	Dress Up Day – please see main newsletter	All children & staff
Friday 21st	End of Term Service – 1pm St Nicholas Church	Everyone
Friday 21 st	End of Term	Everyone
w/c 24 th July	Kites Summer Holiday Club	Everyone
w/c 31 st July	Kites Summer Holiday Club	Everyone
August 2017		
Saturday 5th	Ibstone Horticultural Show	Everyone
w/c 7 th August	Kites Summer Holiday Club	Everyone
w/c 28 th August	Kites Summer Holiday Club	Everyone
w/c 4 th September	Kites Summer Holiday Club	Everyone